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30. April 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,
we would like to inform you that schools are opening again.
Nevertheless, not all children will restart school on the same day.

Your school will tell you the exact day on which your child will come back to school
for the first time.

Your child has to wear a facemask on the way to school (bus / train).

Social distancing and hygiene are very important: the school will tell your child how to
wash hands, how to sneeze and how to wear the facemask.

On the first day at school, the children will learn the rules about social distancing at
school, about break-times and going to the toilet.

Do not send your child to school in case of any illness.

If you are not sure whether you should send your child to school because of an
illness in the family, please contact your school before you send your child to school.

You can find further advice for a better hygiene and other links in several languages
under:

https://migration.bildung-rp.de/

https://schuleonline.bildung-rp.de/unterstuetzung-fuer-eltern-und-schueler.html

If you have any questions, please contact the responsible contact person in your
school.
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We want to thank you for your cooperation and wish you and your family all the best
in these difficult times.

Best regards

In Vertretung

Raimund Leibold
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